REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL HELP TO START AN SAA MEETING
Tradition Seven, “Every S.A.A. group ought to be fully self-supporting, declining outside contributions.”

The Southern California Intergroup of Sex Addicts Anonymous is pleased to offer financial support in the amount of $200 to start a new Sex Addicts Anonymous meeting. This is seen as a one-time gift to help secure a meeting site and/or to obtain literature. There is no responsibility to pay the gift back to Intergroup. 

The Southern California Intergroup is comprised of representatives from SAA groups throughout Southern California. The general purpose is to pool funds to more effectively reach out to sex addicts, operate committees to organize outreach, plan local events, establish local policies, and provide a forum where groups can network with other groups.

Each group is autonomous except in matters affecting other groups or SAA as a whole. Please refer to the Group Guide, Handbook for SAA Groups at http://saa-recovery.org/Meetings/GroupGuide/ for guidance. Membership in the Southern California Intergroup is not a requirement of the gift, but we hope that your meeting will elect a Group Representative to help in the work of carrying the message to all sex addicts who still suffer. The collected assembly of Group Representatives participating in the Southern California Intergroup of Sex Addicts Anonymous comprises a wealth of experience, strength, and hope.

Thank you for working Step Twelve and Tradition Five and carrying the message of recovery to sex addicts who still suffer.

Name of meeting as listed: _____________________________________________________________

Location: __________________________________________________________________________

ISO registration number: ______________________________________________________________

Names/signatures/contact information of two supporting members/trusted servants:

Date: ______________________________________________________________________________

Do you wish your meeting to be published on the SCISAA website? ____________________________
(we will use the same details from the ISO website)

Have you named someone to represent your group at SCISAA Intergroup meetings?

If so, please write in their name and e-mail address here: _____________________________________

When complete, please e-mail this form: chair@scisaa.org
